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I am writing to oppose SB301 which is an attempt to rollback safety and 

environmental measures passed by this legislature under SB1589 (2022).  This 

rollback is couched under a boating safety study proposal, with a backdoor 

amendment to change the existing law.  I oppose this measure and the shady 

attempt to hide the real purpose behind this proposal. 


